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Dear Woodbine Special Utility District Customer,  

 This letter is to inform you, effective January 1, 2025, there will be a rate increase and 
restructuring regarding our gallonage rate. This usage rate change will be effective starting January 
2025 and will be reflected on your bill, due February 20, 2025. The board thoroughly discussed and 
approved this increase and restructuring of the gallonage rate during their regular meeting sessions, 
in both October and November, 2024.  Our number one goal at Woodbine S.U.D. is to ensure that our 
customers have safe and reliable drinking water and this increase will help us maintain and replace 
aging water lines in our effort to reach that goal. The new water tier rate / restructuring is as follows: 

    Gallonage Rate x1000 Gallons: 

Current Rates       New Rates 
1-10,000 gallons $3.80    1-5,000 gallons $4.00 
10,001-20,000   $4.05    5,001-10,000  $4.50 
20,001-50,000  $4.30    10,001-15,000  $5.00 
Over 50,000  $4.85    15,001-25,000  $5.50 
       25,001-50,000  $6.25 
       Over 50,000  $7.00 
Bulk Water 

Current rate: $10.00 per 1,000 gallons  New Rate: $15.00 per 1,000 gallons 

   

The average W.S.U.D. monthly usage is 5,000 gallons: 

Current Bill     Proposed Bill   Increase  

$46.87     $47.87     $1.00 

 

Attention: Starting January 1, 2025, customers that use a Credit / Debit card to pay your water bill will 
incur the service fee for those transactions. The fee will be the greater of $1.95 or 2.5% of the 
transaction. To avoid any service fees, you can pay with a check, money order or cash, or you can 
contact our office to set up automatic draft from your checking account.   

For any questions, please call 940-668-8337  

Thank You, 

Woodbine Special Utility District 


